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Testing  the Scholars : Easy riders section of Northamptonshire D.A. have been asked to assist in a 

series of proficiency tests for local schoolchildren. 

Kettering and Corby Section, under the leadership of G.Morsley, are holding a series of invitation 

runs starting from the centres of various towns in the district.  Details of these are being distributed 

to the members in the form of a runs list circular. 

Members of the D.A.  have offered to assist  in marshalling for the veterans  ride. At least two night 

rides are being planned for the summer. 


